
 
10 November 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 8 Guidance Evening which is taking place on Thursday                                 
23 November 2023 at 6.30pm in the main school hall.  
 
The main purpose of the evening is to provide you with important information on assessments and 
progress judgments that are pertinent to your child’s age and stage.  
 
You may recall from last year that your child’s individual teachers do not attend this event, as your 
opportunity to meet with them takes place on Thursday 14 March 2024 (Y8 Parents’ Evening).   
 
I would be grateful if you would complete the attached reply slip indicating your intention to attend. This is 
important as it will allow us to plan the small group activities and distribute parents more effectively.  
Please return the reply slip to school as soon as possible.  
 
On the evening it would be much appreciated if you could arrive prior to the 6.30pm start time. This will 
allow time to sign in and take seats for a prompt start at 6.30pm.  If travelling by car, please park on the 
car park at the front of school (via the Rookery Ave entrance) and proceed to the main school reception.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on 23 November 2023, but should you have any queries in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

A REARDON (Mr) 

Director of Learning Y8 

 

 

REPLY SLIP YEAR 8 GUIDANCE EVENING: Please return to your child’s Form Tutor 
Re: Y8 Guidance Evening on Tuesday 21 November 2023 
 

 
 
PUPIL’S NAME__________________________________________________ FORM____________ 
 
 
I / we will be attending the Y8 Guidance Evening 
 
I / we will not be attending the Y8 Guidance Evening 
 
 
PARENT/CARER SIGNATURE: ____________________________________  DATE: ___________ 
 


